UNITY PUBLIC SCHOOL

No.: 109, Lake View Road, Kottur, Chennai - 600 085
Phone: ©44 -2445 1233 | Website: www.unitypublicschool.com

Circular No: P - 14/0818 Date: 13.08.18

Dear Parents,

Assalamu Alaikum!

This is to inform you that First midterm examination scheduled on 20.08.2018 is

postponed to 27.08.2018 to facilitate all for the celebration of Eid ul Adha.This

additional holiday will be compensated on 22.09.2018. Jazakallahu Khairan.

Principal



